
From: Esther, Chan 

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 4:59 PM 

To: debbie@houghandbollard  

Cc: Legister, Linda Business Licence  

Subject: RE: CONSULT: New Adult Gaming Centre - Golden Slots, 169-171 Cricklewood 

Broadway, NW2 3HY  

 

Dear Debbie, 
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
I now wish to withdraw my representation and have no further comments. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Regulatory Services 
 
 

 


